31 Voortrekker Road Mindalore Krugersdorp Office area B 011 664 8655 admin@pftc.co.za www.pftc.co.za

PO Box 1109, PAARDEKRAAL, 1752 06 VI 2017

NEWSLETTER NO 60 OF 2017 PFTC OFFICES CLOSED – PRETORIA ROADSHOW

Good day Training Providers,

This letter serves to inform you that the PFTC Office will be closed on Tuesday 13 June 2017 due to staff attending the Pretoria Roadshow. The office will be open again as usual in the afternoon as from 14h00.

Kind regards,



Jenna Oosthuizen

Head of Department Administration Department Telephone: 011 664 8655 Fax: 086 517 0541 Website: www.pftc.co.za E mail: jenna@pftc.co.za 31 Voortrekker Road, Mindalore, 1739 PO Box 1109, Paardekraal, 1752